
 

Reminder: Upcoming Events  
The Department of English is organizing a series of events and activities in the spring semester. Below 

are some deadlines to remind you of early registration/submission!  
 

Information Session for ENGE2960 The World in English: An Oxford Summer Programme  

Event date:  Monday, 9 January 2023 (6:30pm HKT) 

Venue:   LSK308 
 

Andrew Parkin Cup Drama Competition 2022-23  

Registration deadline:  Friday, 20 January 2023 
 

Department LOGO Design Contest 

Submission deadline:  Friday, 27 January 2023 (5:00pm HKT) 
 

For enquiries, please contact the General Office at english@cuhk.edu.hk or 3943-7010. 

 
 
 
 

Funded Internship Opportunity: MoCC Ambassadorship 

2022/23 (2nd-semester Cohort) 
Looking for an internship opportunity? Try out the MoCC Ambassadorship! MoCC Ambassadors are an 

integral part of the education and operations of CUHK’s Jockey Club Museum of Climate Change 

(MoCC). Selected students are given interactive and engaging training on climate change, 

sustainability, and museum operations, as well as service-learning opportunities. The MoCC 

Ambassadorship provides financial support to committed students. All full-time students are eligible to 

apply.  
 

The application deadline for the 2nd-semester cohort is Friday, 27 January 2023 (12:00 noon). For 

enquiries, please contact Ms Jennifer Cheng at jennifercheng@cuhk.edu.hk or 3943-0817. 
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Research and Publications  
Prof. Jette Hansen Edwards is a co-PI on a successful CRF 2022/2023 Collaborative Research 

Equipment Grant for a project entitled ‘Hyperscanning to explore the human mind in ensemble.’ 

The project has been funded in the amount of 16,660,300HKD by the UGC and a matching grant 

from CUHK. 
 

Congratulations, Prof. Hansen Edwards! 

 

 

 

 

Wishing everyone a successful semester! 

 


